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Dear Federal Employee Friend(s) of Chaplain Ministries, 
Are you, your family member(s) or friends federal employees?  This 
includes military personnel, federal civil service employees, postal workers, 
Federal Courts, USDA, etc.  If so, we have great news. 
The PRCC Chaplain Ministries has been selected as an approved charity by 
the Combined Federal Campaign (CFC).  You now have the ability to select 
a distinctively Christian and reformed ministry to support through your CFC 
gifts.  The CFC is to federal employees what the United Way is to civilian 
employees. 
The PRCC provides constitutionally-approved religious support (biblical 
preaching, teaching and counseling) for America's Soldiers, Sailors, Marines, 
Guardsmen, and Airmen. Funds given to PRCC Chaplain Ministries through 
CFC are used to  

 assist in recruiting new chaplains
 provide training for existing chaplains
 pastor and “cover” chaplains and their families (particularly those

military chaplains who have experienced recent multiple
deployments) through personal visits and retreats,

 continue to work to preserve and advance the Chaplaincy against
its critics and adversaries.

 spread the gospel to thousands of men and women who would
otherwise likely never set foot in an evangelical church.

CFC Gifts directed to CFC #38370 will support the chaplain ministries of 
the PRCC member and affiliated denominations (PCA, OPC, KAPC, 
RPCNA, KPCA (Koshin) ARPC, and the URCNA). When selecting your 
CFC charity, simply use our unique 5-digit code: 

CFC #38370 Mission to North America (PRCC)

This is an unusual and unique way you can support your chaplains. 
Please pass this word along to other Christian federal employees you know. 
Thank you VERY much. 

Dr. James R. Carter, PRCC Executive Director, www.PRCC.co 
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